Grizzly Football Weekly Message — Week 1 Leander

September 20. 2020

Grizzly Players and Parents:

It was an awesome experience this past Friday to have the opportunity to see our players competing on the field
against an opponent again! We are very grateful to everyone associated with our program for all your efforts in
staying safe, getting kids to and from school and practice, and just generally trying your best to live as normally
as we can.

We all can acknowledge that times are not normal, but there are some things that are universal regardless of
the circumstance. We are all part of a valued community and we all have a need to belong to an endeavor that
is bigger than ourselves; that is players, coaches, parents and anyone with an interest in our Glenn community. |
believe that is precisely why what we are doing is so important. We literally don’t know what tomorrow brings;
but knowing who we are and what our value and purpose is within our Grizzly Football Family is invaluable. |
think we certainly have a deeper appreciation for the role that our school community and each of our
connections to it play in our daily routines.

This week all levels will play Leander HS. Please go to www.glennfootball.com for game schedules as well as this
week’s practice schedule for Freshmen, JV and Varsity units.

| know many of you have questions regarding purchasing tickets for both sub varsity and varsity football games.
UIL and local rules are dictating that all contests be limited to 50% capacity. For our freshman and JV games
which will be played on campus, tickets will be sold at the gate as always. They will be first come first served
and be limited to 700 tickets. For most contests, we will likely not have an issue staying under that amount. For
on campus games against Leander High and Rouse, you may need to get there early, in my opinion.

Varsity game tickets will be sold online only beginning the Monday before the game. No tickets will be sold at

the gate of the stadium or on campus. If we are playing at Bible Stadium and are the HOME TEAM — our parents
can go online at 8:30 AM the Monday morning before the game. The general public will have to wait until 10:00
AM on that Monday to purchase tickets online. If we are the VISITING TEAM at Bible, as we will be in our games
vs. Leander High and Rouse this year, you will have to wait until 10:00 AM to purchase Visitor side tickets online.

LISD ATHLETICS IS WORKING UNDER THE HONOR SYSTEM IN TELLING OUR PARENTS THE 8:30 AM SITUATION
AND NOT RELEASING THAT INFO TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC. If you tell all your friends who are not football,
dance, cheer or band parents, we will possibly run out of our allotment early. We want to make sure that all
parents have first access to tickets. Each purchase will also be limited to 4 tickets.

If you are experiencing customer service issues while trying to order tickets online for varsity games — call ETix
customer service at 1-800-514-3849

For complete LISD spectator guidelines go to https://www.leanderisd.org/departments/athletics and click on
2020 Spectator Info for LISD Athletic Events.

Thank you and Go Grizzlies,

Coach Schoenfeld
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